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I am writing in support of SB 80, prohibiting the State of Oregon from issuing a water 

quality permit to certain CAFOs located in critical ground water management areas.  

The State of Oregon MUST take responsibility to address sources of pollution in the 

state’s groundwater management areas.  CAFOs have been proven to pollute 

groundwater and emit toxic air pollutants, all of which can add to adverse health 

problems for humans and adverse affects on wildlife.   


